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11/17/2020 
 
Dear Bulldog Community, 
 
In an attempt to keep our students in an on site learning environment, the Golden Plains Board of Education amended 
the masks covering policy for the ​middle and high school students in Rexford​.  A new updated policy, with 
consequences, was requested by the staff and administration at the Rexford building. It is our hopes that this updated 
policy will allow us to continue to stay in a face to face environment with our students. The updated policy reads as 
follows: 
 
In an attempt to keep the students in an on site learning environment, the USD 316 Golden Plains Board of Education 
is now REQUIRING that masks be worn by all students and staff at the ​middle / high school building in Rexford. 
Masks must be worn in all instances where social distancing can not occur. If the students do not comply with this new 
policy, the following consequences will occur: 
 

1st Offense: Detention and call home to parents. 
            2nd Offense and beyond: In School Suspension and call to parents. 
 
As a school district and staff, we hope that you as the Bulldog Community will be supportive of our efforts to create a 
safe and healthy learning environment.  
 
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
Golden Plains MS/HS Staff and Administration.  

 


